From: Richard Briffett | NEE

Sent: 17 June 2022 11:14
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Camden High Line 2022/2019/

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Good morning,

| am writing to support the granting of the above planning application. During late 1990s and onwards for 20 years |
was frequent business traveller to New York and saw the genesis and opening of the New York High Line and
walked it on many occasions as it was progressively extended. | saw at first hand how it transformed Chelsea and
other mid-town New York Districts and the same result can be achieved in Camden and King’s Cross as well as
preserving part of our transport heritage. In addition, the visitor traffic it will generate will create local business
opportunities for cafes, restaurants and shops. It's building will significantly enhance Camden as an attractive place
to live and work.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Briffett



